
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Bid to Refurbish 1994 Semo Tanker 

The Board of Fire Commissioners (“Board”) of the Yorktown Heights Fire District (“YHFD”), pursuant to 

its unanimously approved motion made and entered at its regularly scheduled monthly public meeting 

held on November 14, 2017 to go out to bid to refurbish a 1994 Semo Tanker. 

Specifications can received by contacting the Secretary of the YHFD, Jeanmarie Klaus, by phone 914-962-
5561 ext. 2, or email at jeandistrict@yorktownfire.org, Monday through Thursday, between the hours of 
9:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m without charge. 

 
All bids must be submitted in sealed envelopes plainly marked with “Yorktown Heights Fire District 

Tanker Refurb”.   Sealed bids are to be submitted by regular mail, overnight mail or in-hand delivery so 

as to be received by the office of the Secretary of the YHFD, Jeanmarie Klaus, c/o Joseph F. Eaton, 334 

Underhill Avenue Suite 4B, Yorktown Heights, New York 10598, by no later than 4:00 pm on February 

13, 2018. No bids shall be accepted after that date and time. The submitted sealed bids shall be opened 

by the YHFD Secretary at 8:00 pm at the Fire District regular February (2-13-2018) meeting  before the 

Board, to be held at Station #2, 794 Locksley Road Yorktown Heights, NY. The YHFD reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids and to accept the bid best suited for specific needs. Bids will be binding for sixty 

(60) days subsequent to bid opening. Bidding shall be in accordance with instructions to bidders 

The bidder assumes the risk of any delay in the mail.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal 
delivery, the bidder assumes the responsibility for having the bids in at the time and the place specified 
above. 
 
The Board of Fire Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept that bid 
which is deemed most favorable to the interests of the Yorktown Heights Fire District. 
 

Jeanmarie Klaus 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Yorktown Heights Fire District 

914-962-5561 ext. 2 

mailto:jeandistrict@yorktownfire.org

